
Comrades, 
  
It is my pleasure, on behalf of Commander-in-Chief Al Lipphardt and Adjutant General Dan 
West to announce this year’s All-American Posts, Districts, and Departments. 
  
Posts shown in green/bold are the Top 5 in their Division, and will be receiving a five-night hotel 
stay and will be awarded on stage at the National Convention. 
Posts shown in grey/italics are the Top 15 in their Division and will be awarded on stage at the 
National Convention. 
Districts shown in green/bold are the Top 2 in their Division, and will be receiving a five-night 
hotel stay and will be awarded on stage at the National Convention. 
Districts shown in grey/italics are the Top 10 in their Division and will be awarded on stage at 
the National Convention. 
All Departments that have met the All-American criteria will be will be receiving a five-night hotel 
stay and will be awarded on stage at the National Convention. 
  
Those commanders being awarded on stage at the National Convention will receive their All-
American cap when they check in at the Membership booth during the Convention. All other All-
American Commanders, as well as Post and District Quartermasters, Post Adjutants, and Post 
members may purchase their All-American cap by contacting the Member Service Center 
beginning August 1, 2025. 
  
Post Home Citations, All-American streamers, and All-American banners for all who have 
received this award will be sent to your Department Headquarters after the National Convention 
to be distributed by the Department. 
  
Department Quartermasters: Please see us at the Membership Booth after the All-American 
awards have been given out on Monday, August 11th to pick up any unclaimed awards packets 
for those from your Department who were unable to attend. 
  
As per the Commander-in-Chief’s directive, any Post or District that is found to be in arrears 
prior to the beginning of the National Convention may have their All-American status rescinded. 
Please ensure that any arrearages are resolved before the start of the National Convention. 
  
On behalf of the VFW Membership Department, we want to acknowledge and congratulate each 
of these Posts, Districts, and Departments who have earned this prestigious designation, 
proving that NO ONE DOES MORE FOR VETERANS. 
  
  
Matt Nute 
Associate Director, Membership Awards & Analysis 
VFW National Headquarters 
406 W. 34th Street 
Kansas City, MO  64111 
Ph: 1.816.968.1122 
 


